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VHS Class of 1959 Class Gift 
The VHS Class of 1959 made a class gift to the Vermillion Public Schools Foundation for the benefit of teacher 

mini-grants. This gift will fit nicely with the Foundation’s partnership with the Vermillion PTA and enhance the 
PTA’s successful teacher grant program. Thank you to the Class of 1959! 
 

Green Eggs & Ham Day at Austin School  
For Literacy Week, the Foundation hosted a Green Eggs & Ham Day for the first graders at Austin School. Board 
member Jim Peterson and Austin Principal Kim Johnson organized the first annual event. The students enjoyed 

listening to readings from the many works of Dr. Suess. Each student received a Dr. Seuss hat and book to take 

home. Special thanks to the Vermillion 
Rotary Club and the Vermillion Community 

Foundation for their support of this event.  

 

Funded Projects 
The Foundation funded several requests this 

year. The Music Department purchased a set 
of versatile flipFORM portable risers 

through the Siegrist Music Fund. The 

Siegrist Library Fund financed two visiting 
authors – William Durbin and Ben 

Mikaelson – who worked with middle 

school and high school students on the 

process of writing. The Foundation awarded 
a grant to the Vermillion Area Robotics Club to cover their trip expenses to their regional competition in Fargo, 

ND. The Foundation also provided money toward tee shirts for the annual VHS Tanager Volunteer Day. 

 
The Foundation is not the only group working to fund important supplemental projects for the students and 

teachers. Many members of the Vermillion School District are hard at work as well. For example, Natasha Gault, 

an 8
th
 grade science teacher, received a grant from the South Dakota Community Foundation to study food 

insecurity; a school parent has coordinated the Vermillion Area Robotics Club for high school and middle school 

students; and the Vermillion PTA organized many events, such as the Second Annual Fun Run for elementary 

kids. If you are interested in learning more about these and other Foundation programs, please contact 

president@vermillionpsf.org.  
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Aaladin Industries, Inc. 
Banner Associates, Inc. 
Best Western 
Brunick Furniture 
Casey's General Store 
Clay County Extension Office 
Coyote Rental Properties, LLC 
Dairy Queen 
First Bank & Trust 
Johnson Feed, Inc. 
Main Street Pub 
Midwest Ready Mix & Equipment 
PrintSource 
Quality Motors, Inc. 
R2 Systems 
Sanford Hospital Vermillion 
Valley Ag Supply 
Vermillion Community Foundation 
Vermillion Rotary Club 
Vermillion Youth Soccer League 
VHS Class of 1959 
Dennis Acrea 
Melissa Allen 
Ryan & Amanda Anderson 
Patrick Anderson 
Michael O. Briggs 
Peggy Wittmeier Brower 
Bryant & Carol Burke 
Hazen & Lisa Bye 
Brenda Chatham 
Marjory C. Coker 
Caitlin F. Collier 
Carla Connors 
Carmen Cook 
Tom & Nancy Craig 
Michelle Cwach 
Lynne & David Day 
Elizabeth Day 
Sarah Day 
Daniel Day 
David R. Day 
Scott & Kim Druecker 
Patricia Hayes Dudley 
Erlin & Marilyn Ellison 
Nancy J. Ellison 
Jessi Fandrich 
Steven L. Ford 
Joni Freidel 
Rollie & Jenny French 
Mark & Kathy Froke 
Bob & Karon Fuller 
Janet Gilbertson 
Robert V. Graham 
Michael Granaas 
Troy & Kris Gregoire 
Tim & Bob Gregoire 
Bob & Judy Gregoire 
Pat & Donna Gross 
Margaret Hasse 
Susan M.Heggestad 
 

Dave & Kelly Herbster 
Dave & Amy Hertz 
Ronald & Deborah Hesla 
Janet Hoff 
Ray Hofman 
Harold Holoch 
Betsy Hughes 
Brad & Kari Jo James 
Virginia Jensen 
Hannah Johnson 
Tom Johnson  
Chuck & Fern Kaufman 
Jacob & Rachel Kerby 
Jennifer Noel Kirby 
Wayne & Esther Knutson 
Curt & Junella Kost 
Patricia Kozak 
Matthew Lavin 
Ben & Abby Leber  
Max Leget 
Dan & Anne Manning 
Andrew & Jennifer Martinez 
Nancy McCahren 
Keith & Tami Mockler 
Mary Agnes Mockler 
Ted & Karen Muenster 
Dick Nelson 
Sara Peterson 
Jim & Bergen Peterson 
Frank Pommersheim & Anne     
Dunham 
John & Karen Prescott 
Srinivasan Ragothaman & Rekha       
Srinivasan 
Ric & Kay Rasmussen 
Daniel Rasmussen 
Jay & Carissa Regnerus 
Curt Robinson 
Chuck & Rosie Roegiers 
Brian & Rose Ann Rogers 
Richard Ruelle 
Zibeon & Doris Samudzi 
Tony & Shirley Schroeder 
Darrell Schroeder 
Beverly Schwartz 
Myesha & Lamont Sellers 
Ann Settles 
Thomas E. Simmons 
Dean Spader & Vikki Fix 
Dave Stammer 
Kelly W. Stone 
David & Lisa Swanson 
Bill & Susan Sweeney 
Carlos Telleria & Alicia Goyeneche 
Susan & Doug Tuve 
Xuejun Wang 
Eric Weisser 
Gerald & Bonnie Wolf 
Bob & Liz Wood 
Jerry & Dana Zevecke 
 

   

 

January 2014 --

March 2015 

Donations 

 

 

Many Thanks 

To The 

Businesses 

and 

Individuals 

who supported 

the children 

and teachers 

of the 

Vermillion 

Public 

Schools  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please let us know if your 

name was inadvertently left 

off the List of Donors. 

We tried to be thorough. 

 

Please help the Foundation 

again in 2015. 

 

 

 


